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December 6, 2022    

G.C. Huston Bus Notice 

 

Due to driver shortage, the G.C. Huston buses will need to run as double routes 

this afternoon and tomorrow. 

This afternoon students on the Village Route #8 will arrive home approximately 

20 minutes sooner and students on the French Bay Route #5 will arrive home 

approximately 20 minutes later than usual. 

Tomorrow, Wednesday December 7, the bus will operate on the same double-run 

schedule as the beginning of the year. 

It will start in the Village around 8:10am, drop those students at school and then 

start the French Bay route approximately at 8:48am. 

If you need to double check your students’ pick-up/drop-off time, please contact 

Janice Mason:  

Email: Janice.mason@saugeen.org 

Phone: 519-797-2781 x 1120 
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